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It is widely accepted that testosterone has an effect on the incretion of gonado
tropins by the pituitary and that a feed-back mechanism is involved ( 1). The data
available indicate that the androgen administration induces a decrease of LH 
and, at certain doses also of FSH levels in serum ( 1). It has also been demon
strated that upon administration of daily doses of testosterone propionate ranging 
between 5 and 50 mg the fall of gonadotropins is dose related (2). These finding 
have leed to assume that the operating feed-back is a negative one. 

It has also been demonstrated that an other steroid, involved in the regulation 
of gonadotropin secretion, 17-�-estradiol, exerts a similar negative feed-back on 
gonadotropins incretion ( 1). Other data indicate that in the woman estradiol admi
nistration at certain doses exerts a positive feed-back on gonadotropins incre
tion (3). 

A variety of information is available poiting out that the feed-back mechanisms 
involved in gonadotropins regulation by androgens depend on steroid receptors 
located in the hypothalamus and in the pituitary. Since a few years, stereotactic 
implants of testosterone in the hypothalamus have proved to be effective in de
creasing gonadotropins serum levels in laboratory animals (4). On the other hand, 
implants of testosterone in the animals'pituitary induce the regression of castra
tion histological aspects and modify gonadotropins content in the gland, indica
ting that the pituitary is a direct target of a testosterone effect (5). Moreover, the 
pretreatment of laboratory animals with testosterone has been found to decrease 
the effect of a subsequent administration of gonadotropins releasing hormone 
(GnRH) (6 · 7). All the above mentioned findings seem to poit out a direct pitui
tary effect of testosterone, the androgen being able to diminish the hypophyseal 
sensitivity to hypothalamic stimuli. 

With the aim to gather data on the effects of high serum levels of testosterone 
.Jn pituitary sensitivity to GnRH in man, we have studied the effect of testoste
rone administration on pituitary stimulation by GnRH. 

MATERIALS AND METHODS 

Four men aged between 23 and 31 and in good health were studied. Preliminary 
clinical and laboratory examination ruled out any endocrine disorder. 

Gonadotropins were determined in serum by the radioimmunoassay described by 
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